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It's Fuel Assistance time!

 
 

Most VT and NH towns
participate in a free

healthy summer meal
program once the school

year has ended. If you
are 18 years or younger

you may go to a
designated location for a

free lunch meal. Some
sites even offer a free

meal to an
accompanying adult! If
you have questions or

would like to know more
about your local summer

food program contact
your Work United

Resource Coordinator
and they can help!!

 

Free Summer Food
Programs

During these Summer days you're probably not thinking about
heating fuel. You are doing all that you can to keep cool. I am
here to inform you it is time to think about your heating bill for
this next season.  L.I.H.E.A.P. (LOW Income Home Energy
Assistance Program also known as Fuel Assistance, is open to
apply now in VT and NH. 
 
Anyone in VT can apply now. You may apply online or in person.
Click on this link for the online application: Vermont Fuel
Assistance
Between November 2019 and the end of April 2020 is when you
can apply for the VT Crisis Fuel program. You must first apply
for regular Fuel Assistance. The income guidelines are higher
for the Crisis Fuel Program. Your Work United RC can give this
information to you if you request it.

In NH they are currently taking applications for the most
vulnerable of populations which include; children 5 and younger,
those on disability and those age 60 and older. You must apply
through your local CAA  (Community Action Agency). Some
applications are available online. Click on this link to find your
agency: NH Fuel Assistance
Currently the income guidelines are set at 200% of the FPG but
once our government releases NH's 60% of the SMI guidelines,
the amount allowed in the household per month will go up
significantly! Apply now! Your Work United RC can give you the
income guidelines and support you through this process.
 

https://dcf.vermont.gov/benefits/fuel-assistance
https://www.nh.gov/osi/energy/programs/fuel-assistance/index.htm


RESOURCE COORDINATORS
M E E T  Y O U R  W O R K  U N I T E D

Prudence.Pease@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 361-3429

PRUDENCE PEASE

Angel.Hudson@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 657-0961

ANGEL HUDSON

Suzanne.Waldren@graniteuw.org
Cell (603) 391-9006

SUZANNE WALDREN

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Coop Food Stores
Alice Peck Day
Mascoma Bank
Mt Ascutney Hospital
Early Care & Education
Association

 

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Simon Pearce
Kendal at Hanover
King Arthur Flour
Chippers

 

FOR EMPLOYEES AT
Hypertherm
Dartmouth College 
Fujifilm Dimatix
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Cheap Tire Sale
Vermont has a wonderful program that take
place once a year in October. You can
purchase DMV inspected new/used cheap
tires! The program is called Wheels for
Warmth. The money you spend on your tire
purchase helps to keep homes in VT warmer
during the cold months. You will not spend
more than $100 on a set of tires. *Unless you
purchase the larger tires. Click on this link for
more info: Wheels for Warmth 
 
 
 
 
 

         GO EARLY!
 
 
 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://www.givegab.com/campaigns/wheels-for-warmth

